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THIS IS A SOLICITATION. Reproduction or rebroadcast of any portion of this information is strictly 
prohibited without written permission. The information reflected herein is derived from sources believed to 
be reliable; however, this information is not guaranteed as to its accuracy or completeness. In an effort to 
combat misleading information, The Linn Group has performed its due diligence to insure that all material 
information is provided within this report, though specific information related to your investment, hedging 
or speculative situation may not be included. Opinions expressed are subject to change without notice. 
This company and its officers, directors, employees and affiliates may take positions for their own 
accounts in contracts referred to herein. Trading futures involves risk of loss. Past performance is not 
indicative of future results. 

 

 

The chart and comments below are part of the annual 2015 Linn Group Technical 
Commodity Market Outlook, which will be published in its entirety later this 
month for Linn Group clients only.  Comments are based solely on the analysis of 
long-term technical inputs, including spread analysis.  If you would like to 
evaluate last year’s Outlook comments, please visit www.linngroup.com. 
 

Natural Gas closing in on $2.50 price count 

 
Natural gas price counts converge at about $2.50 which is not very far below current levels.  

That should be about all we can do to the downside in a year where prices should be slow to 

recover and somewhat contained within a small range.  We see no reason to pick bottoms and 

would consider rallies into the $3.50 to $4.00 area as “fade the trade” opportunities.      

-- linngroup 


